
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CIRCULAR NOTE Nr 9  

 
 
 
 
The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Greece presents its compliments to the Missions and 
Delegations accredited to the Organization for Security and Co-operation in Europe, the 
Mediterranean Partners for Co-operation and the Asian Partners for Co-operation, the 
International Organizations, and the OSCE Secretariat, and has the honour to inform 
them as follows. 
 
 
Please be informed that each delegation is being provided with 20 tags for the luggage of 
participants in the 17th OSCE Ministerial Council Meeting, Athens, 1 – 2 December 2009. The 
tags will be distributed to the delegations’ pigeon-holes on Friday, 20 November 2009. 
 
In case more luggage tags are needed, please refer to OSCE Documents Distribution, Hofburg, 
2nd floor, e-mail: documents@osce.org, phone: 51436 6393. 
 
The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Greece avails itself this opportunity to renew to the 
Missions and Delegations accredited to the Organization for Security and Co-operation in 
Europe, the Mediterranean Partners for Co-operation and the Asian Partners for Co-
operation, the International Organizations, and the OSCE Secretariat the assurances of its 
highest consideration. 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Athens, 13 November 2009 
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